
Principal’s Message 
 
What a wonderful afternoon  
we had on Friday at our  
inaugural Colour Run  
fundraiser. You all did an  
amazing job at the fundraising  
component and the children  
(and some teachers!) did an 
 amazing job at running the 
 course, waiting their turn,  
supporting each other,  
having fun and thoroughly  
enjoying themselves. 
 No doubt, 
 it will be remembered as one of their ‘best days ever.’ 
Thank you again to Jodie Brewster who shouldered most of the work in organising 
the fundraiser and doing a lot of the preparation. However, there were many 
helpers out there on Friday afternoon helping with the set-up and pack-up, 
throwing colour around, keeping everyone on track and taking photos – we really 
appreciate the effort everyone put into making it a great afternoon. The community 
raised more than $9000.00, which will go towards refurbishing and enhancing our 
playgrounds. 
You should receive information regarding the collection of prizes this week. Please 
let us know if you have any issues with this part of the event. 
 
We would like to welcome two new families to our school. Max Arden joined is in 
Year 4; Toby King joined us in Year 3; Alex King in Year 2 and Molly King in Prep. We 
wish you all a very warm welcome to our school and hope that you are very happy 
here! 
 
Thank you to the parents who have nominated to join our School Council. We have 
the AGM on Wednesday 31st and we’ll introduce the School Council to the 
community in our next newsletter.  
 
Thank you also to the parents who volunteered to represent their child’s classes as 
a Class Convenor. This is a new role in our school aimed at helping us build stronger 
connections between home and school, further develop relationships between 
members of our school community and to help us better engage families as 
partners in every child’s learning. We look forward to sharing our ideas and plans in 
Term 2. 
 
We are very pleased and grateful to let you know that Sabah’s Hot Lunches will 
continue on Wednesdays in Term 2. Look out for more information in the next 
newsletter.  
I had a wonderful visit with our 2020 Year 6 children at Portland Secondary College 
a fortnight ago, to check in on them and find out how we could improve our 
transitions to secondary school. It was lovely to see how they have all settled into 
secondary school. Next week I will visit the children at Bayview to check on them, 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES 
Friday 19th March 

CURRICULUM DAY 

…No school for students 

WEDNESDAY 24th March 

 Athletics  Day 

FRIDAY 26th MARCH 

 Toastie Day 

THURSDAY 1st APRIL 

 Last day of term 

 Dress up in Easter colours 

and bonnet. Parade at 

9.15. Gold coin donation 

 Assembly-1:45 pm 

 Dismissed – 2:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal 
Mrs. Cate Elshaug 

 

Address 
42 School Road, Portland North, 

VICTORIA 3305 
 

Telephone 
(03) 5523 1482 (W) 

 
 

Direct Deposit 
BSB 063536 A/C 10061314 

 

 

email: 
portland.north.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

website 
www.portlandnorthprimary.com.au 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 NEWSLETTER 
   No:1…. Thurs 18  March  

 

CURRICULUM DAY TOMORROW 
…no students required at school 

mailto:portland.north.ps@education.vic.gov.au
http://www.portlandnorthprimary.com.au/


 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     PNPS STUDENT APPRECIATION AWARD  
TRUST     FORGIVENESS     INTEGRITY     HOPE     COMPASSION 

Grade Name Grade Name 

SAUNDERS Ava Lindsey & Sophie Atwell BROWN Tyler Wilson & Liam Godfrey 

BILL Essie Barker & Neidjie Rotumah ROLL Max Arden 

JESS Summer Hayes-Muskee JONES Rachel Delange 

KING Tyrae Durrant ENGLEZOS Ruby O’Brien 

Student Leaders Chiara Trickey 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                  APPRECIATION AWARDS are handed out at our fortnightly assembly…3.10pm 

and then we’ll use their feedback to further improve our transition 
program. However, at this stage the consensus is that they should 
have tried harder to learn their timetables  
 

We have our Athletic Sports Next Wednesday 24th. Please check 
the information below for all details and we look forward to seeing 
you all there to celebrate every child’s efforts and participation! 
 

Cate 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week I offer my appreciation to 

Xander Mills 
… well done for playing nicely and sharing on the bike track. I love the way you work 

it all out, stay calm and be a good bike buddy. We are very proud of you. 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(CSEF) Camps, Sports & Excursions Fund 
The CSEF is provided by the Victorian Government to assist eligible families to cover 
the costs of school trips, camps and sporting activities. If you hold a means-tested 
concession card or are a temporary foster parent you may be eligible for CSEF. To be 
eligible, cards need to be current on 27/1/21 in term one and 19/4/21 for term 
two.The annual CSEF amount for primary school student is $125.How to Apply (by 
25/6/2021)… 

Contact the school office ASAP to obtain a CSEF application form or download from 

www.educaiton.vic.gov.au/csef. If you applied for the CSEF at this school in 2020 you 
do not need to complete an application form in 2021 unless there has been a change 
in your family circumstances. You only need to complete an application form if any of 
the following changes have occurred: 

• New student enrolments – if your child has started or changed schools in 2021 
or you did not apply in 2020. 

• Changed family circumstances – such as a change of custody, change of name, 
concession card number, or new siblings commencing at the school in 2020 

…please see or call  Kerry or Di in the office for all enquiries 

 

PNPS STANDARDISED ATHLETIC SPORTS 

WEDNESDAY 24th MARCH, Nelson Park.  
We will need many parents to help with events and to accompany students to and from events.  Please see your 

classroom teacher if you are able to help. All children will come to school as normal for roll call and will travel 

to Nelson Park by bus. The buses will be leaving at 9:10 sharp for the seniors - grade 3 to grade 6 students.  
 

Senior events from 9.30am to approx. 12.30pm. Senior games at 12.30pm 

Juniors - Prep-2s, will leave school at 12.15pm. 

ALL Junior events from 12.45pm to 2.45pm 
 

Please don’t forget to pack a lunch, plenty of water, hat, sunscreen and some snacks for your child/children.  

All children are to be dressed in their house colours & wear sneakers……See you there! 
 

ALL CHILDREN ARE TO BE PICKED UP FROM NELSON PARK by 3PM. 

A BUS WILL NOT BE COMING BACK TO SCHOOL . 
 
 

Children ARE NOT permitted to walk home unless accompanied by an adult  
 

 

 

http://www.educaiton.vic.gov.au/csef


 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where’s ya wheelie bin?                                                                                                                
Phillip and Lisa 

Newton                                                                                                             
Commercial & domestic 

rubbish                                                                          
removal, green waste &                                                                                    

party bin hire                           
email 

finwaste@optusnet.com.au 
PH 03 55265455                                                                                        
Mobile 0419324664                                       

 

0417 085 695 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR 
NEWSLETTER SPONSORS, 

FOR THEY SUPPORT US 


